EAST LISTFENING

Januvary 31, 1992

S.R. Morss
R2 IL.ake Shore Rd.
Boxford, Mass. 01921

Dear Mr. Morss:
In reply to your letter dated January 28, 1992, Tt was WWBH Radio that

you heard from l:15am to 1:57am. We have been receiving a few letters from

C :
\J your area this past week.
Congratulations on your finding us and keep listening!
Regards, =
Debbie Belz
Office Manager
/
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